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Dear student in the welcome class : 

 

 Wednesday August 28, is the first school day! You are invited with your parents to meet your 

teacher in the big school yard at 8 :30 AM. You will then proceed to your classroom with your teacher 

until 11 :30 and your parents will be invited to a short meeting in the school gym. Here they will receive 

important information about the class and the school. This is a very important meeting and we need 

very much to see your parents at this time. 

 

On Tuesday August 20, you are invited to come to the school between 8 :00 AM and 2 :00 Pm  

to pick up the logo that represents your class. On the first day of school bring this logo to the school 

yard to help you find your teacher and your classmates. 

 
Here is the school schedule : 

 

 
28 and 29 August :   Class from 8 :30 – 11 :30. No class in the afternoon. The daycare will be open for 
students that are enrolled only. Please fill out and return your form (blue paper) on August 20th if 
you wish to stay at the daycare. Without this registration form, you will not be able to stay at the 
daycare. For those who have a school bus pass, you can return home on the bus at 11 :30. 
 
30 August : Beginning of the normal schedule  
 

• No class on Wednesday afternoons 
 

❖ 8 :30 AM, school doors open 
❖ 8 :40 AM, classes begin 
❖ 12 :30 PM, lunch begins 

 
❖ 1 :45 PM, students proceed to class 
❖ 1 :49 PM, classes begin 
❖ 3 :36 PM, end of class for kindergarten studens 
❖ 3 :55 PM, end of class for all other students 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you and meeting your parents on August 28th at 8 :30 AM. Until 

then, enjoy the rest of your vacation! 

 

 

Louise Lauzière,         Suraya Ahmed, 

Directrice         Directrice adjointe 

Back to school 2019-2020 
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